
8 September 2021

FAR General Meeting to be fully virtual 

FAR Limited (ASX: FAR) advises that due to ongoing COVID-19 related restrictions on travel and public 
gatherings in Melbourne, Victoria, the General Meeting of FAR shareholders due to be held on 15 
September 2021 will be changed from a hybrid meeting to a virtual meeting only. Shareholders will 
not be able to physically attend the meeting.  

Shareholders wishing to attend the General Meeting may do so virtually using the Lumi platform. 
Details on how to access and participate in the meeting virtually are contained in the Notice of Meeting 
dated 6 August 2021, which is available to view or download at www.far.com.au/gm .  

This announcement has been approved for release by the FAR Limited Disclosure Committee. 


